Dan’s Pastor Report- December, 2012; (for Grace UCC council meeting)
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Overall Impressions:  An Open and Affirming congregation working towards being even more loving.  We are a people of extravagant welcome!  A great annual meeting – thank you!

Worship/ Sunday: Our church is a mission...

Wednesday Night Bible Study:  A great group- we continue with Journey through the Bible, and the book of  Luke.

Wednesday Morning Bible Study:  Continues- The Underground Church.  Meets on Main St. now.

Missions:  Thank you!  Family Promise- great support…Flemington Food Pantry...Messia...Habitat for Humanity…Pennies and Nickels...Heifer Project for November…a great night this week at the Taste of Hunterdon….Interfaith worship over Thanksgiving.

Justice Work:  Will incorporate with the Marketing Team... 

Setup/ Food: The team concept is great!  Thanks! 

Sunday School:  Going great.  Thank you Carol!   

Teen Sunday School:  Confirmation will be incorporated- thanks Bill.

Men’s/ Women’s Gatherings:  Men’s breakfast continues to meet at least once every month.  Women’s soup gatherings now once per month.     

Pastoral Care:  Thank you all for being a part.  Prayer e-mail chain now has over 24 members.  New membership Sunday tomorrow.  About nine people joining as new voting members.  

Community Gatherings/ Dinners:   Dinners went very well.  More next year.

Web site: Evangelism and marketing continues...doorhangers…billboard…Christmas ad.

Woman’s retreat, ministry, etc.:  Postponed.

Pre-Ordination Commission:  Meets once per month…
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